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Class News from Cedar Class
This week we have set up an experiment to see which conditions our plants grow best in. 

We also practised our long jump skills and measured who could jump the furthest. On 

Monday we donated clothes to charity shops and got our ingredients to make pitta pizzas.

This Week
PTFA Raffle: The PTFA are organising a raffle for the end of term, with tickets being 

sold at Sports Day and both Awards Evenings. If you are able to donate a raffle prize, 

please could you contact them via the School Office.

Horsham Riverside Walk: The PTFA need volunteers to help support them at the 

Horsham Riverside walk - or you might like to come along and take part in this lovely event. 

This is happening on Saturday 6th July and they need help for as little as an hour or as 

much as the whole day. Please see the attached flyer for more information. If you are 

able to help, please contact Karen Lacey on  or 07842 528270,Karenlacey1102@gmail.com

or Mark Venables on  or 07568 757027.venablesmark@yahoo.com

Shakeaway Dance Competition: Shakeaway, the milkshake café,are having a dance 

competition which students from Oaks and Firs have entered. The winner is decided by 

public vote via their Facebook page, so please do visit it here and vote for us. We’re up 

against stiff competition from schools with lots more students (and so lots more potential 

votes) than us, so every vote counts! Please follow this link and then select “Dance Troupe 

Competition” on the left hand side.  www.facebook.com/shakeawayland

Student Council Awards
Cedar Class - Artwork Monkey
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Class News from Palms Class

Palms class have had a really fun time in Science week. We loved making kites and flying 

them in the playground. We also explored how sound was made using different musical 

instruments, then we made our own shakers and played them.

Support Groups
Behaviour Support Clinic: These are on Fridays. The upcoming dates are 14/06/19 & 12/07/19. To 

book yourself a clinic slot to see Dr. Elizabeth Scott Gliba please contact Alison Mitchison in the 

Office.

Tina Knight’s Continence Clinic: These are on Fridays. The remaining date for this school year is 

12/07/19. If you have a current referral to Tina Knight from the Children’s Continence Team for 

toilet training and/or continence products for your child and would like an appointment, please 

contact her office directly by telephone on 01273 242145.

Parent Support Group: These are on Thursdays. The remaining date for this term is 27/06/19 - 

Wikis. If you have a topic you would like covered, please contact the school office. If you are planning 

to attend please let us know in advance as we are unable to order lunches on the day.
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